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Monday 18th November 2024 
 

Year 3 – Stones and Bones – Fox Holes Farm 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
This half term, in our Geography lessons, the children in Year 3 will be learning about land use in the 
United Kingdom and they will explore the question: Are there any farms in London? 
 
To develop their learning about land use, the children will spend the day at Fox Holes Farm, 
exploring how the land is used. This working farm allows children to gain first-hand knowledge about 
the different activities that take place on a farm and what they use the land for.  
 
Details are as follows 

 
Date:  3B - Monday 9th December 2024 

3E - Tuesday 10th December 2024 
3O - Wednesday 11th December 2024 

 
Place:  Fox Holes Farm  
 
Cost:  £5 is needed to cover the cost of the trip.  

Unfortunately, without sufficient uptake the sessions will not take place. 
 
The children will be provided with a packed lunch but can bring their own if wished (please let the 
class teacher know), please send them with a water bottle and comfortable walking shoes 
(preferably trainers). The children need to wear full school uniform and a warm jacket.  
 
Please sign into Arbor to give permission and make payment.  
 
We would like support on this educational visit. If you can help, then speak to your class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
The Year 3 Team. 
 

 


